
CHRISTMAS CONCERT 

PARKING AND FRONT DOOR OPENNING 

 
 

Typically, our parking lot is filled will staff vehicles. We understand this makes 
parking for any special event a challenge. This year, we will try something new for 
the 1 PM and 5 PM Christmas Concert. 

On Wednesday, staff will move their vehicles from the front lot to behind the school 
between 12-12:30 PM. This will leave the entire parking lot for parent/guest 
parking. To make this work effectively you will not be able to enter the parking lot 
prior to 12:30 PM. Not only do we need to make sure all staff vehicles are out but 
we need to have our students back in the school from the lunch hour. This is all 
about safety! 

Please bring an umbrella and warm coat as the front doors will not be opened for 
concert seating until 12:40 PM for the afternoon performance. 

The front doors will be open at 4:30PM for the 5 PM performance.  


